Hopewell Avenue Public School Message — June 23rd, 2023
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Dear Hopewell Families,

We have just completed our last full week of the 2022-2023 school year. What a
week! Our spirit days were highly successful and we extend a huge thank you to
our Spirit Crew for coordinating! We have tried to capture many of the highlights of
the week on #HAPShots below. We hope you enjoy these weekly glimpses into
Hopewell.

On Monday we will be honouring our grade eight students who are moving on to
secondary school. This is an exciting day and we look forward to welcoming
families to celebrate this milestone on Monday morning. Many of our students
have been at Hopewell for 10 years. We will miss them, but know that they are
ready for their next chapters.

As we move into the last week of school many students have shared that they are
starting summer vacation early. If your child is going to be absent, we please
request that you call us - 613-229-2348, Press 1 or report the absence through our
dedicated email: absencehope@ocdsb.ca. Knowing if your child is absent assists
us greatly in the office. If we don’t hear from you and your child is absent we will
call.

Next week, you can anticipate receiving an email notification that your child’s Term
Two Report Card (grades 1to 8) or Kindergarten Communication of Learning is
accessible. To access these reports you will need your child’s OEN. When entering
the OEN, please include the hyphens (dashes). The format should be
XXX-XXX-XXX. The OEN can be found on any previous provincial report cards. If
you need assistance finding your child’s OEN, please email
hopewellaveps@ocdsb.ca.

Finally, on behalf of our school team we would like to express our gratitude to our
wonderful School Council. On Thursday morning we arrived to find coffee and
treats waiting for us in the atrium. We were so thankful for this gesture and
appreciate all of the wonderful things our School Council does for our school
community all year long!

To our families celebrating Eid-al-Adha next week, we wish you a joyous Eid!

Have a wonderful weekend. Bonne fin de semaine!

Sincerely,
Martina Sherwood & Sandy Miller
Principal & Vice-Principal
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Twitter: @HopewellAvePS
Instagram: @HopewellAvePS

UPCOMING DATES

June 26th - Grade 8 Leaving Ceremony

June 28th and 29th - Eid-al-Adha

June 28th - Report Cards / Kindergarten Communications of Learning accessible
online

June 29th - Last day of school

HOPEWELL SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWS
Hello Hopewell community -

We are in the final stretch and this morning we organized a THANK YOU
TEACHERS AND SCHOOL STAFF with coffee/ tea and breakfast goodies on
behalf of all parents/ caregivers in the Hopewell community.

w&P}:EuElﬁjAlﬁfm gnQJangAQQEaG'IQMED

INCLUS
SUPPORTIVE "M AT RIVELEC RMMG

cUIDEFE%{igam SPIRINGL St
NURIORIND

ﬂmmsnc ReSOuRCEY

iVivia eMPOWERING DEVGIED
LISTENER SUPERHERO JEVNEROUS
DEDICATED THOUGHTFULLEADER
IMRTANTMENTOR
CReaTive NORLE
GARING

\IVD

Upcoming Monday is our last School Council event of the year, in which the
Grade7 parent volunteers are supporting the Grade 8 Leaving Celebrations.
Looking forward to seeing the proud Graduates and families, and the great plans
in action.

Thanks to everyone who stepped up this year in supporting School Council in our
many activities and events.

Please reach out to us if you would like to learn more about Executive
Nominations and Vacancies for School council next school year - and find more
information on our School Council website, Facebook page or contact us by email:
sc-hopewellaveps@ocdsb.ca.

Wishing you a great last School week, and a wonderful Summer!
Petra Heitkamp, Chair, Hopewell Ave PS School Council

#HAPShots
A little glimpse of what we’ve been up to this week!


https://docs.google.com/document/d/19ekpyIPjP1JgCGV6aI_0CM67FbAaeNwOJp5RazOgYzs/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/19ekpyIPjP1JgCGV6aI_0CM67FbAaeNwOJp5RazOgYzs/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/18-wx2oSyYcZFH6Kv-Mwgm79jKj9FBEOn/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=116345800958208577790&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://hopewellaveps.ocdsb.ca/school_council/about_us
https://www.facebook.com/hopewellavepsschoolcouncil
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COMMUNITY NEWS
Community Dental Screenings activities will continue over the summer at

Neighbourhood Health and Wellness Hubs.

Dental screenings are free and all ages are welcome. Registered dental
hygienists can also support clients with the Healthy Smiles Ontario and Ontario
Seniors Dental Care Plan enrollments.



Full schedule for services and locations of Neighbourhood Health and Wellness
Hubs: www.OttawaPublicHealth.ca/NeighbourhoodHub
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Neighbourhood Health and Wellness Hubs
FREE Dental Screenings

. All Ages Welcome « Healthy Smiles
« No Appointment Needed Ontario (children)
« First Come, First Served Enroliments
Basis « Ontario Seniors
Dental Care Plan
Enroliments
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